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Stay connected: 
 

Welcome! Are you new?

“Pentecost” by Jean II Restout (1692-1768)  



From our Pastor 

Brushy Creek Road 

1 Church 

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Guadaloupe Hall 

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall) 

6 Croghan Hall 

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

8 KofC Building 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 Walsingham Hall 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

Please remember that to be considered a registered, active and contributing parishioner, one has to not only register but 
financially contribute to the parish by means of electronic funds transfer or by dropping your donation in specially provided 
envelopes.  The envelope system tracks both Mass attendance and giving.  We have parishioners who sometimes find them-
selves for short or longer periods unable to give, but they still drop their envelope in the basket, to show that they were 
here.  Every year, we look at those who are registered in the parish, and if there is no discernible activity via EFT or enve-
lopes, they are reduced to inactive status.  This is also important so that the Diocese does not assess Prince of Peace for inac-
tive parishioners. 
 

We also have parishioners who come to Mass faithfully, and are actually quite generous contributors to the weekly offertory 
through cash, but who have reservations about being tracked in any way.  Often they will be in contact with the parish ad-
ministration, so we know who they are, and do not mark them inactive.  Participation in ministries of the parish is not a rele-
vant criterion for being considered active in this way. 
 

The envelope system is an imperfect way to ensuring Mass attendance and giving, but it is a very near universal one in 
churches of all sorts.  In the Catholic Church, there are numerous reasons why we highly encourage using the envelope sys-
tem to mark Mass attendance and giving.  First of all, in order to serve as a godparent or sponsor for baptism or confirma-
tion, Catholics have to send a letter from their parish that they are registered, active and contributing members of their local 
parish.  When parishioner choose not to come to Mass or give in a way which is objectively verifiable, the parish has to write 
a letter to the parish requesting the information that we have someone who is registered but does not show any discernible 
activity.  Please do not think, “Well, Father sees me and knows who I am,” because the letter is not based on the memory of 
the celebrant, but what is in the database.   
 

Also, to be married in the Catholic Church, most parishes require that Catholics be active, registered and contributing pa-
rishioners to even start the marriage preparation process.  As with the above scenario, parishes cannot write a letter to say 
that this is the case if the use of the envelope system is not discernible.  Most parochial schools also give a discount to active, 
registered and contributing parishioners.  At Prince of Peace, that discount is only given when it can be proven that the per-
son receiving the discount is using the envelope system 75% of the time to attend Sunday Mass.  Our school does not re-
quire an average dollar amount for the envelope, but many schools have a range or a minimum.  
 

According to canon law, a parishioner is defined as the baptized within the boundaries of a particular territory, or registered 
as such in a territorial or what is called a personal parish.  At Prince of Peace, we have registered parishioners from all over 
the place.  But to be considered active and contributing, which is necessary for enjoying several other benefits of member-
ship, the envelope system is the best means of doing so.   
 

If you consider Prince of Peace your spiritual home, we encourage you to register, use the envelope system regularly, and 
prayerfully discern your weekly and capital contributions.  Maria Rauch, the parish secretary, and Phil Head, Director of Ad-
ministration, located in the Parish House are always willing to answer any questions you may have in this regard.  This is the 
most sure-fire way to receive all that you need.  I know that some people do not really like this system, but I didn’t create it, 
and it is pretty near universal in American Catholicism and a lot of other churches besides. When I was a child, growing up in 
the Baptist church, I was required to give 10% of my allowance to the Sunday offertory, and every Sunday, my Mother asked, 
“Did you go to the bathroom?  Do you have your Bible?  And do you have your envelope?”  I am grateful for their example 
and formation in stewardship! 
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sunday, 20 may 
pentecost sunday  (OF year B & EF) 

 

monday, 21 may 
st christopher magallanes &  

companions (OF) 

monday after pentecost (EF) 
 

tuesday, 22 may 
 st rita of cascia (OF) 

tuesday after pentecost (EF) 

 8a Mass Ine Tran+(FCS)  

10a Mass Romolo & Grace Russo+(FCS)  

12p EF Mass Clare O’Brien Dodd-L (FRT)  

 6p Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT) 

 7a Mass Mary Darnell-L (FCS) 

 12p EF Mass Mary DeCosimo-L (FCS) 

  7p Novena 

 

 7a Mass Peter Nguyen+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass Eleanor Kelly+(FCS) 

  

wednesday, 23 may 
 weekday (OF) 

ember wednesday of pentecost (EF) 

thursday, 24 may 
 weekday  (OF) 

thursday after pentecost (EF) 

friday, 25 may 
st bede the venerable   (OF) 

ember friday of pentecost  (EF) 

8.30a Mass Ronnie Cantrell+(FCS) 

  12p EF Mass Cole Fraser-L (FRT)  

   5p Confessions (FRT)    

 7a Mass Tony Erwin+(FCS)  

12p EF Mass Mr & Mrs AJ Hackl-L (FRT) 

 7a Mass Aileen dela Cruz+(FRT) 

12P EF Mass Eleanor Kelly+(FRT) 

saturday, 26 may 
 st philip neri (OF) 

ember saturday of pentecost (EF) 

 

sunday, 27 may 
 the most holy trinity (OF year B  & EF) 

  

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Parker 

Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannister, 

Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stain-

ton, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel, Sarah Williams, 

Kenneth Price, Helen Pihokker, Kevin McGavin, 

Joan Rohaley, Ed Smith, Jackie Andrejack,  

Deacon Bob Smith, Leslie Ziminsky, Shannon & 

Lloyd Harkins, Ed Meister, Charlie Dustimer, 

Jennifer DeMaria, Gloria Dussich, Ed Rauch, 

Sally Little, Genny Khars, Rose Schillaci, Maria 

Maccini, Josh Rimer, Jim Rimer, Kristina Mur-

phy, Joe Sanda, Amelia Rock, Scott Rainey, 

Carlos Jimenez, Marilyn Postell, Emma Gubi-

tosa, Zachary DeJohn, Olga Dankoski, and 

Tony Scachetti.  

  8a EF Mass William & Kym Turpin-L (FRT) 

3.30p Confessions (FRT) 

   5p Mass Glen Soika+(FRT) 

 8a Mass Kathie Martin-L (FRT)  

10a Mass H Lee Heap+(FRT) 

12p EF Mass Richard E Dodd-L (FRT)  

 6p Mass For the People of the Parish (FJD) 

 Prince of Peace Community Calendar             

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  
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 Happenings & Needs 

 

 

Are you a Mom seeking community from other 

Catholic Moms? Join the Facebook group: Upstate 

Catholic Moms to connect with Moms online, receive 

invitations to spontaneous events, and more!  

Upcoming events: 

 During the school year, this group meets on Fri-

days from 9,30a-11.30a for a rosary, Gospel 

reading, coffee and socializing. The final meet up 

before Summer is on 25 May in Croghan Hall. 

 During the Summer, join this group for an 8-

week study beginning 18 June and continuing on 

Mondays at 7-9p in Guadaloupe Hall for a book & 

video study on The Friendship Project by 

Michele Faehnle and Emily Jaminet. Dates are: 18 

& 25 June; 2, 9, 16 & 30 July, and 6 & 13 August. 
Questions? Contact Annie Neds via email at 

hokiegirl17@yahoo.com 

envelopes #393 $18,762 

loose cash $3,346 

electronic deposits #34 $1,437 

total sunday offertory $23,544 

weekly budget needed $25,000 

surplus/(shortfall)      ($1,456) 

st vincent de paul society  $7,735 

All hours are available for 

adoption. We currently 

have the following urgent 

needs: 

6p Sundays  

2p Fridays 

12a & 4p Saturday 
 

Contact Lisa Buss to ob-

tain the code to the door 

at 864.508.7123 or via email at 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish family: Jer-

emy & Miranda Michael and Family and Dennis & 

Olga Dankoski. 

Consider being an usher/greeter at one of our many 

masses!  Contact Marco De Maria at 864.414.3090 

or at mad4jen@msn.com to discuss how you can 

help us with this important ministry. 

Help the parish preserve precious historical records  

and develop an off-site archive  of important docu-

ments. Contact Angela Calabro to volunteer for this 

important committee.  

CDs are available in the narthex and cost $4 each or 

3 for $10. Please put money in black box be-

side CD holder. 

suggested title: The Second Greatest Story Ever Told 

In this vastly popular talk, Fr. 

Gaitley describes the "second 

greatest story ever told" - a 

story that encompasses Divine 

Mercy, the life of St. Pope John 

Paul II, and the crucial role 

that Marian Consecration can 

play in your life. Fr. Michael 

Gaitley is a priest in the Congregation of Marian Fa-

thers of the Immaculate Conception and the director 

of formation for the Marian Missionaries of Divine 
Mercy.  

Promoting your business to 

fellow parishioners helps you 

reach a target market of 

Catholics in the Taylors– 

area while supporting one of 

the primary communications 

tools of the parish—our bul-

letin! Contact Greg Duncan 

of Diocesan Publications at 

704.614.2350 or email at 

GDuncan@Diocesan.com to 

learn about pricing, updating 

your advertising across the year, and more!  
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Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Tuesday, 12 June, at 6.30p in Parish House Confer-

ence Room. Questions? Contact Gus Suarez at 

864.420.0297 or at baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 The Men’s Bible Study is taking a Summer 

break. The next session begins on Tuesday, 14 

August. For questions, contact Michael Thomp-

son at 864.449.7845. 

 Women’s Group will start a series on Hu-

manae Vitae (latin: human life), an encyclical by 

Pope Paul VI (1968) beginning 27 June and meet-

ing on Wednesdays at 7p in the PAC Classroom. 

The link to the book for purchase is https://

store.endowonline.org/angela-calabro-p4340.aspx  

Contact Angela Calabro with questions. 

The parish office will be closed Monday, 28 May in 
observance of Memorial Day. 

Keep supporting your parish home when you’re on 

vacation with the convenience of Electronic Giving. 

To set up electronic donations please call Mark Pul-

ley, Director of Finance/Bookkeeper, 864.331.3907. 

 Our summer confession schedule will change be-

ginning on Wednesday, 30 May to Wednesdays 

at 6-7p and Saturdays at 3.30-4.30p.  

 Our daily Mass schedule will change beginning on 

28 May to 7a on Tuesday-Friday. There will be 

no daily Mass on Mondays, no Latin Mass at 12p 

and no Mass on Saturday morning. Our weekend 

schedule remains the same. 

 Please note the 8.30 Wednesday School Mass on 

30 May will be at 10a. This is a graduation Mass. 

 Mass on Memorial Day, will be at 9a. There will 

be no 12p Latin Mass. 

 Happenings & Needs  

 If you would like to help setup, serve and/or 

clean up at the parish-wide Corpus Christi Cele-

bration and reception for Fr Michael Cunningham 

on Sunday, 3 June, please contact Maria Rauch. 

 Art lovers! Lead kids in chalk drawings on the 

sidewalks of the church on Saturday, 2 June for 

the Sunday Corpus Christi procession, please 

contact Maria Rauch. Stencils may be used! 

Cursillo is an apostolic movement in the Catholic 

church. Learn more by contacting Michael Thompson 

at 864.449.7845. Men gather weekly at 6.30a on 

Tuesdays at the Chick-fil-A on Pelham Road. 

Did you know that you can designate us as the lucky 

recipients of a donation from Amazon.com while do-

ing your routine or holiday shopping? Simply shop 

from smile.amazon.com, select us as your charity and 

0.5% of your eligible purchases will  be received as a 

donation to our parish or school. Find us on Ama-

zon’s site by the following: 

 Parish: Prince of Peace Parish (Taylors, SC) 

 School: Prince of Peace Catholic School 

(Taylors, SC)  

Congratulate your graduating senior from High 

School or College in an upcoming bulletin issue! 

Please provide their name and school from which 

they are graduating by 23 May to 864.331-3901 or  

bulletinsubmissions@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

In your kindness, you are asked to pray for the re-

pose of the souls of parishioners Thomas Allgaier 

and Brian Jetty. May God grant them eternal rest and 

may the Lord’s consolation be with their family.  

The Parish Secretary will be on vacation Thursday, 

24 May –Friday, 1 June. If you have office needs to be 

taken care of, please come before or after those 

dates. 
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Happenings & Needs 

 

Did you know that nearly 2 million men serve in the 

international Knights of Columbus? Through 

their Building the Domestic Church initiative, Knights 

and their families have greater opportunities to par-

ticipate in a variety of activities that deepen their 

faith, promote the New Evangelization, and 

strengthen our parishes. In 2016, the Knights of Co-

lumbus set a record in charitable giving for the 18th 

consecutive year. Their charitable donations in-

creased from $175 million in 2015 to a new total of 

$177,500,673 in 2016. In addition, they achieved 

their highest level of charitable service in 2016, vol-

unteering more than 75 million hours of service. The 

number of service hours contributed by Knights rose 

in 2016 by more than a million over the previous 
year’s total. Learn more about our local chap-

ter by contacting Grand Knight, John Olson at 

gk.kofc9184@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Art Camp with Mrs. Alber is 11-15 June or 18-

22 June. For rising 1st-3rd grade, sessions are 10-

12p. For rising 4th-8th grade, sessions are 1p-3p. 

Registration forms are available at the school. 

 Summer Choral Theatre Camp registration 

is closed! 

 Archery Camp is 25-29 June  from 9a-11.30a. 

The costs is $80 to learn the basics of archery 

shot, hunting safety and the discipline to become 
a good shooter. Snacks (fruit and granola/fruit/

breakfast bar) will be served each day with a wa-

ter or sports drink. Contact Bobby Moreau at 

bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org. Closing 

soon!  

 Dribble for Destiny Basketball Camp is 9-12 

July from 9a-12p for ages 6-13 boys and girls. Fee: 

$95 includes free t-shirt or ball; 2 ball dribbling, 

passing, shooting, ball handling, daily contests, 

video and daily devotions. For more information, 

864-525-1433 or info@dribble4destiny.org. 

 Our wildly successful Vacation Bible School, 

Totus Tuus, will be returning again this Summer 

23-28 July for all entering 1st-12th graders 

(evening program for 7-12th graders starts 22 

July). We have 105 slots remaining in our ele-

mentary program. Sign up by emailing Maria 

Barontini.  

 The Totus Tuus Potluck is scheduled 

for 25 July 2018. All parishioners are 

welcome to enjoy an evening of fellow-

ship, even if you do not have children par-

ticipating in the program.  

 Adult volunteers are needed to help su-

pervise during the vacation bible school 

week, 22-28 July!  

 

On Corpus Christi (3 June 2018), we will merge the 
10a and 12p Mass into one joyous celebration of the 
First Mass of the newly ordained Fr. Michael Cunning-
ham. Cunningham is a beloved local of Spartanburg 
who fell in love with the Extraordinary Form of Mass 
at Prince of Peace Catholic Church. He serves with 
almost 300 priests and 110 seminarians in the Priestly 
Fraternity of St. Peter, a Clerical Society of Apostolic 
Life of Pontifical Rite. And, will be assigned to a post 
within the FSSP worldwide.  
 

Schedule: 
 

 9.30a First Blessing  (all are invited to receive a bless-
ing by Fr. Cunningham) 

 10a Solemn High Mass (EF) with procession 
 Reception in the PAC (all are welcome) 

Thanks to an anonymous donor fam-

ily, our parish now has 20 copies 

of  A Missal for Toddlers to BOR-

ROW during Mass. These missals can 

be found in the credenza on the 

Marian altar side of the church. 

Please return them to this location 

after Mass so other children can en-

joy it! Thank you so very much to our donor family. 
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 Happenings & Needs  

 

   

   

Our 20s-30s-40s group will focus on socials and ser-

vice projects. Our next event is a service project  

with the new Cancer Survivors Park on their launch 

weekend. The Garden Party starts at 6 pm on Satur-

day 2 June and help is needed to run the show. By 

volunteering, monies raised will support the future 

work of the park honoring cancer survivors. Select a 

shift and job duty in our 20s-30s-40s Facebook 

group. Adults only (across all life stages)! Please leave the 

kids at home for all of our events.  

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 
whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 
reciting the following: 
 

An Act of Spiritual Communion 
 

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-
ment. I love You above all things, and I long for You 
in my soul. Since I cannot now receive You sacra-
mentally, come at least spiritually into my heart, as 
though You have already come. I embrace You and 
unite myself entirely to You; never permit me to be 

separated from You.  

 

Fraternus is a mentoring program for boys from 6th 

to 12th grade run by the men of the parish 18-99yo! 

All men are invited to mentor, regardless of whether 

they have a family member in the program.  The men 

form a brotherhood of Christian men seeking virtue 

and then they invite the young men into that broth-

erhood. The program for the 6th-12th graders will 

launch in the Fall. We are SO excited!  

Mentor Events:  

 The next event for all interested mentors is on 

Wednesday, 13 June beginning with Vespers in 

the Church at 6.30p. Join a cookout at the 

Knights of Columbus Building afterward!  

To learn more, contact Paul Pizzuti at 843.616.1766 

or Thomas Connelly at thomas@fraternus.net. Also, 
all mentors are encouraged to register interest via 

https://goo.gl/forms/6LnhwoG0WF3a5ly62 and join 

the Facebook Group: Fraternus, Prince of Peace 

Chapter to stay current with news and events. 
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Happenings & Needs 

We love celebrating LIFE and honoring our Mothers! 

Thanks to the Knights of Columbus 9184 for giving out 

pink and red carnations last 

weekend!  

There has been a notable drop in blood 

donations in Greenville county by church 

organized drives. And, the need for donors 

in our area is great. On Sunday, 10 June 

we’re seeking 33 donors to roll up their 

sleeves between 

11a-1.30p. Did you 

know that some-

one needs blood 

every 2 seconds 

and that potentially 

3 people can be 

saved from your 1 donation? Donors should be in good health, weight at least 110lbs, 

be 16 or older, have eaten a solid meal, and be well hydrated.  Every donor will re-

ceive a $10 gift card to Chick-fil-A.  To save a seat at a specific time (every 15 minutes 
there will be 3 seats open):  

https://bit.ly/2k2qzFr 

 

Specific questions about donating? Contact Gadiel Cruz of The Blood Connection at 

864.751.3064 or GCruz@thebloodconnection.org.  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



 Contact Us  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

   

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3903 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Elizabeth Eger Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.eger@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

David Connors Maintenance Supervisor  david.connors@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Marianne Tully Interim Principal 864-331.2145  marianne.tully@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864-331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

20s-30s-40s group Katie Sullivan 864.404.7796 facebook.com/groups/20s30s40s  

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Boy Scouts  Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541  

Columbiettes 9184 Michelle Zimmerman 864.354.7321 columbiettes@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  s.j.lasitter@gmail.com 

Guild of Our Lady and St. Gianna  Suzanne Gubitosa 864.420.2511 sgubitosa108@gmail.com. 

Foster Families Sara Hinson 864.434.8725 holyfamilysociety@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough   864.243.7800   

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity 
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 Diocesan & Other Parish News 

The Diocese of Charlotte is hosting vocations dis-

cernment retreats for young men and for young 

women ages 15-19yo. Learn more: 

 young women: https://charlottediocese.org/

vocations/duc-in-altum/ 

 young men: https://charlottediocese.org/

vocations/quo-vadis-days/  

A Conference on St. Josemaria Escriva “The Call to 

Holiness in Ordinary Life” is on 10 June 2018 at Our 

Lady of Grace Church in Indian Land, SC from 11a-

4p. Call 803.283.4969 to learn more. 

 

Deepen your communication, strengthen your rela-

tionship, rekindle your romance and renew your sac-

rament. The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

weekends are: 20-22 Jul, 2018 in Fort Mill, SC and 3-

5 Aug 2018 in Chapel Hill, NC. Early sign up is rec-

ommended. For more information visit our website 

at: https://SCMarriageMatters.org or contact us at 

applications@scmarriagematters.org or 

803.810.9602.  

 

The Diocese of Charleston has partnered with The Newman Connection in an effort to connect graduating 

high school seniors in our diocese with the campus ministry programs at colleges and universities throughout 

South Carolina. It is critically important that we pursue every possible opportunity to connect our HS gradu-

ates with the Catholic resources available at their college or university. Studies have shown that young adults 

respond to personal invitations from college campus ministry. Students/families may enter contact informa-

tion through the private link that will be directly provided to The Newman Connection. None of this per-

sonal information will be shared.  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DHY3Z6D  
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